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Jean Treuthart 
and 
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Quiet Reading Room 
Martin Library 

George D. Stough, 2007 
Zoë Meisenhelder, 2006 
Lavere Senft, 2005 
Dorrie Leader, 2004 
Mary G. Stephenson, 2003 
William A. Falkler, 2003 
Edith Allen Barber, 2002 
Ruthe Fortenbaugh Craley, 2001 
Walt Partymiller, 2001 
R. Claire Frank, 2000 
Elaine Kirschner Laucks, 1999 
C. William Dize, 1998 
Helen Klinedinst, 1998 
William H. Kain, 1997 
Otis B. Morse IV, 1997 
Anna Kauffman Strayer, 1997 
May M. Hart, 1997 
Jennifer Paup, 1995 
 

Jody Keller, 2017 
Michael E. Kochenour, 2017 
William H. Schell, 2016 
Larry J. Miller, 2015 
Gordon A. Freireich, 2015 
George Trout Sr., 2014 
Trish Calvani, 2013 
Bill Simpson Memorial, 2013 
Loren H. Kroh, 2012 
Dan and Brenda Elby, 2012 
Bradley G. Rutter, 2011 
Harvey & Win Bradley, 2011 
The Presidents of the Board      
since 1935, 2010 
Donald Dellinger, Jr., 2010 
Judge Emanuel Cassimatis, 2009 
Frances E. Keller, 2008 
Luther and Ruth Sowers, 2008 
Lynne Pfafflin Danyo, 2007 

PREVIOUS HONOREES 

Robert Cox, Chair 
Luther B. Sowers 

Brenda Elby 
Lynne Danyo 

Don Dellinger, Jr. 

Lisa Kane 
Robert F. Lambert 

Donna Pullo 
Lori Rene Weyant 

Georg Sheets, Library Liaison 
 

Libations provided by Lynne Danyo and Bob & Becky Cox  

Music Sponsored by Donna Pullo 

Event photography provided by Karen Hostetter 
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MARTIN LIBRARY HONORS  

Jean Treuthart grew up in a household filled with books. Her earliest favorite book 
was Charlotte’s Web followed by the Nancy Drew series. Jean’s love of literature 
developed into a love of writing. She has been a hobbyist for many years 
producing media criticism, a series of essays on middle age and a play that had a 
local reading in the 1990’s. 

Jean graduated from the University of Maryland with a bachelor’s degree in 
management studies and went on to earn a master’s degree in cultural 
communications from the College of Notre Dame of Maryland. She has taken 
writing courses at York College of Pennsylvania and U.C.L.A.  

From 2003 to 2014, Jean championed access and opportunity to education at 
Harrisburg Area Community College (HACC) in the position of Campus Vice 
President of the York Campus. In 2015 Jean joined YWCA York as CEO. 
Jean is active on community boards, including Better York, York Counts 
and WellSpan York Hospital and previously served on the boards of Rotary Club of 
York and the YCEA. She is also an advisory committee member for the Graham 
Center for Entrepreneurial Leadership Studies at Penn State York and on the 
council for the Women's Business Center Organization of the YCEA. 

In June of 2017, Jean was honored by the Central Penn Business Journal with a 
lifetime achievement award as part of their Women of Influence Awards luncheon. 
Jean has a daughter, Lauren Wilson, who is an attorney living in Los Feliz, 
California. 

 

FAVORITE BOOKS 
 

Jean: 
The Great Gatsby by F. Scott  
        Fitzgerald 
Prince of Tides by Pat Conroy 
I Know Why the Caged Bird Sings  
        by Maya Angelou 
The Joy Luck Club by Amy Tan 
A Thousand Acres by Jane Smiley 

Honoring 

Jean Treuthart 

and 

Stephen Baker 

Steve: 
Cryptonomicon by Neal Stephenson 
Neuromancer by William Gibson 
The Bigend Books by William Gibson 
Understanding Media by  
        Marshall McLuhan  
Guns, Germs & Steel by Jared Diamond 
Vineland by Thomas Pynchon 
 

Steve Baker learned to read on a large-format hardbound and illustrated copy of 
Doctor Doolittle that he and his mother would read aloud together before bed. But 
by the 5th grade Steve found reading to be a challenge due to what he would later 
find to be dyslexia. Despite that restriction, he loved doing research—pre-
internet—and proved to be a decent writer as well. 

Steve graduated from the Pennsylvania State University in 1983 with a Bachelor’s 
degree in Marketing, and later, in 2002, earned a Master’s degree in Publication 
Design from the University of Baltimore. His career focused primarily on education, 
teaching one- and two-day computer seminars for private industry, as well as 
continuing education and for-credit classes at Bradley Academy for the Visual Arts, 
Penn State York, Johns Hopkins and York College of Pennsylvania, most recently 
teaching classes in computer graphics, graphic design and web design.  

In addition to occasional freelance work, Steve currently serves on the board of 
Creative York, formerly YorkArts, and is working with the York Quaker Meeting to 
expand their current facility, the historic 1766 Friends’ Meetinghouse on West 
Philadelphia Street. 

Steve’s family has been connected to Martin Library for four generations. Most 
recently, his mother, Martha Baker Frankenberry, served on the library’s Honor’s 
Committee and Board of Directors. 



MARTIN LIBRARY HONORS PROGRAM 
 
 

WELCOME 
Robert F. Lambert 

OPENING REMARKS 
Robert Cox 

LEGACY SOCIETY RECOGNITION 
Donna Pullo 

TRIBUTES TO JEAN TREUTHART 
AND STEPHEN BAKER 
Mary Patricia Treuthart 

William H. Baker II 
Martha Baker Seitel 

HONOREE REMARKS 
Jean Treuthart 
Stephen Baker 

CLOSING REMARKS & INVITATION TO RECEPTION 
Robert Cox 

PHOTOGRAPHS 
Will the Honorees, and their parties, and the Honors 

Committee, please meet in front of the podium for formal 
pictures before proceeding to the Reception. 

 

RECEPTION IN THE BILL SIMPSON ROOM 
(access via stairs or elevator 3R) 

featuring Harpist Brittany Lee 

WHAT WILL YOUR LEGACY BE? 
 
 

Milton Martin and his wife, Martha 
Jane Landes, planted the seed for 
Martin Library with a planned gift to 
their community. Along with support 
from friends, neighbors and leaders, 
the library opened its doors in 1935. 
Martin Library makes a profound 
impact on thousands of lives every 
year – perhaps yours is one of them.  

Martin Library’s long history of transforming lives is the 
centennial legacy of Milton and Jane Martin who made the 
community a better place because of their gift. This same 
spirit of philanthropy continues today, allowing Martin 
Library to provide valuable services to a growing 
community. 

The Martin Library Legacy Society has a membership of 
more than 350 dedicated and committed individuals who 
want to guarantee that our library continues to provide 
programs and services for years to come. Have you thought 
to include the library in your will or estate plan?  

In our lifetime, we hope to leave the world a better place – 
through our actions and good deeds, our generosity, our 
children. All of us, regardless of age or wealth, have the 
ability to leave a legacy. A gift of legacy could be the most 
important gift you will ever make.  

 

 
 

 

Contact Georg Sheets, Planned Giving Officer, 
at 717-849-6966 to learn more about leaving a 
planned gift to your community library. 


